

Nattivak Hunters & Trappers Association

P°→>\D\Cappa \delta \d

<u>σιηδρ ΣΓ4,0 Διρυρη ΡυιΓΣριι ΒΣρ4 Πρις ΔιΓ Σ ΣίΓ Συρις</u>

ᡆ᠌ᢧᠣ ᠕ᡪᡆᠯᡣᡐ᠙ᡄ᠌᠌᠌᠌ᠪᡥᡝ ᠌ᠣᡄᡥᠥ ᡆᡥᠣᡏᠬᠻᡣᠳᡥ ᡃᢐᡝ᠊ᠴᡈᠥ ᢗ᠘ᢆᡶ ᡟ᠌᠀ᡷᠣᡃᡪᡃᢐᡥᡝ᠐᠘᠘᠘ ᡟ᠀ᢞ᠆ᠸ᠌᠌᠌᠌ᢇᢕᡣ᠘ᡟᢗ᠀ᢞ. ᠘ᠪᠵᡃᡥᡟᡥᢗ᠌᠌᠌ᠣᢐᡃᠪ᠌ᢪᡆ᠋᠋ᡶ᠋ᡶᢆᢗ ᡏᠯ᠙ᡃᡥᡤᡕ ᢗ᠌᠌ᠪᡪᠯᡥᢗᠪᢞᡆᢩᢞᠬᡃᡗ ᠪᡪᡟᢪᡆᠳᡏᡃᢐ ᢗ᠋ᡅᡆ ᡏᢐᠪᢞᡴᠸᢂ᠋ᠫᡣᠮᡕ ᡪᡃᠻᡥ᠌ᢧᢐᡶ᠌ᢪ᠑, ᡏᡪᢋᢅᡝ᠋᠋ ᡆ᠋ ᠬᡥ᠋᠋ ᢗᢨᡆ<ᡩ᠋ᠵᡆᡅᠡ ᡏᡆᡄᡟᠴᡏᡝᠦ ᡆᡥ᠌ᢧᠴᡏᠸᡥᡟᡈᠴᡏᢠ᠙ ᠘᠘ᠪᠣ ᡏᡪᡤᢆᠣ ᡏᢥᡙᠣ ᢗᢨᡆᠵᡳᡣᡝ ᠬ᠌ᢂᠣᡏᡪᢂᡠᡄᡥ᠑.

>∟ናር▷ੴ፦%ጋ ላሪያቴሽ∟ሲና ΔεΦЉንጵና የፆፆትፗፙናበላ∟▷ጜሁር Δሪ $\dot{\mathbb{L}}$ ጋበ୮ ላቴነስና ለታ▷ፚናላ▷<<.. የፆፆትጓንበΓፚና $\dot{\mathbb{L}}$ ር $\dot{\mathbb{L}}$ ይስላ የፆታላሪው የፆታላሪያ የመልርኮጋላናሪያ ሁልተንነት የኦንስተ የኦንስተ የኦንስተ የነትላሪያ ለተጋነና ለተጋነና የነትላና የነትላሪያ የነትላ

᠌ᠣᡠᡪ ᠘ᠳ᠘ᠬᢣᢀᡕ ᠕᠙ᡄ᠌᠌᠉ᡩᢗ᠋ᠮᠣ᠂ᡏᡕᡩᢅᠨ᠂ᡟᡅᡳᢗᡣᡥᠣ᠂ᠣᡅ᠙ᡄ᠌᠌᠉ᡩᢗ᠋ᠮᠥᢩ᠂ᡟᢐᢧᡲ᠘᠐ᡩᡳᢗᠪᡪ᠘ᢞᡕ᠘ᠸᠾ᠋ᡃᢐᡌ ᠴᠣᡕᠬᡥᠣ ᢗ᠘ᡪ᠘ᠮᠣ᠂ᡆᠴᠻ᠘᠂ᠣᠪ᠕ᡏᡎ᠙ᡄᢧᡲ᠘ᠮᡕ᠂ᡠᡆ᠌᠌Þᢣᡄ᠌Þᠫᡣᡳᠲᠫᡢᡕ᠂ᠮᡆᡥᡳ.᠘ᠸᡤᠯᡳᡅᡄᡥᠫᡕᠬᠨ᠄᠂ᡆᠲᠣᡏᢐ᠊᠙ᢣᡆᠦ ᠘᠌᠘ᢞᠾ᠂ᠳᡅᡄᢗ᠘ᢡᠫᡅ.᠈᠀ᡷᡊ᠊ᠪᠵᡀ᠂ᢠᠪᢣ᠘ᢉᠬᡆᠻᡕᢗ᠂ᡟ᠑ᡝᢆᡟᡆᡪ᠋᠂ᡆᠲᠳᡏᢠᡟᢗᡣᡝᠫᡳ᠂ᡆ᠌ᢧᢛᢗᠻᢐᠫᡮᢛᠫᢣᢛᠵᡄᢧᡲ᠘ᢞᡳᡗ ᠙ᢣᡆ᠆ᠻᢐᡫ᠘ᠫᡤᢧᠵᢗ᠘ᡟ᠘ᠣᡄᡥ᠋ᡣ᠙ᡩᡕᠵᢗ᠊ᢧᡲ᠘ᡟᡳ᠂ᠳᠻᠮ᠋ᠦ᠂ᡆ᠘᠘ᢣᠻᢐᠺᠮᢆᠦ.

 $\Delta A = \Delta A = 0$

ᡏᢐᢞᡆᡏᡃ

YDDA ADC PASS

BUTCH DITTOM DITTOM

February 16, 2018

P.O. Box 10 Qikiqtarjuaq, Nunavut X0A 0B0

Telephone: (867) 927-8836 Fax: (867) 927-8525 E-mail: nattivak hta@qiniq.com



Nattivak Hunters & Trappers Association

Department of Environment P.O. Box 1000 Iqaluit, NU XOA 0H0

Friday February 16, 2018

RE: Nattivak HTO and its memberships input submission for the recommendation to increase BB TAH from 65-80 and sex ratio be set to 1:1 ratio

On behalf of the Board of Directors and Its membership in the community of Qikiqtarjuaq supports the recommendation to increase the current Baffin Bay TAH from 65 to 80 bears, and the Baffin Bay Polar Bear harvest sex ratio be set to a 1:1 ratio.

HTO Board of Directors Input:

We want to move forward with the Polar Bear Sports Hunt in the near future, we want the Inuit in the community as our priority. If the harvesters can be supported as the Polar Bear hides are not being auctioned off; if this situation will still continue how many years are we looking at? If we look at the Female Hunts are we not overharvesting? For years to come we need to be more aware.

The Biologist do community visits often now to do a survey as harvesters and the Elders have the traditional knowledge as male Polar Bears being harvested may be a concern. We now have to follow with the survey results and we can not do something about it. Many people believed the Government more; the harvesters words are true regarding the food security.

Regarding the Polar Bears, years back our elders were more likely to eat polar bear meat. Whether this community made a law for Polar Bear hides to be made for additional funding. Now the law we use is when only the Polar Bear Hunt opens our elders gets to eat polar bear meat. When our elders use to go polar bear hunting using sleds there were not many polar bears on sights; only they use to go to the community once in a long while following the meat on sight.

Harvesters and the Membership Input:

Regarding the Polar Bear defence kills when the hides are cleaned and dried some goes to waste once it has been stored for ages, maybe it's best if the hides are giving to Inuksuit School and or Arctic College for training on traditional clothing. This is a great suggestion if it can be amended as for many years we have seen Polar Bear Hides going to waste in the community.

If you have any questions, concerns, and or comments you can contact the Chairperson Jacopie Audlakiak to HTO Office during regular business hours to: (867) 927-8836

With Regards,

Jacopie Audłakiak

Nattivak HTO Chairperson

Ebruary 19, 2018
Date:

P.O. Box 10 Qikiqtarjuaq, Nunavut X0A 0B0

Telephone: (867) 927-8836 Fax: (867) 927-8525 E-mail: nattivak hta@qiniq.com